
 

Dear CERC and Community ​Members, 

We would like to thank you for all you have done to keep us open during a pandemic. 
Your dedication to keeping our facility clean and safe has been outstanding. 
Community Education and the CERC are continuously monitoring the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) outbreak. We want you to know that the health and safety of our public, 
members and our staff is a top priority. District leaders are meeting regularly to monitor 
and follow recommendations from the CDC and the Minnesota Department of Health. 
With the new ​Emergency Executive Order 20-99 (EO)​, set on November 18, 2020, the 
Community Education and Recreation Center (CERC) and Community Education 
department will be making some changes that impact the CERC and Community 
Education classes.  

Community Education Classes 
If you are currently enrolled in a Community Education Class that is meeting, or set to 
start between the dates of November 20, 2020 and December 18, 2020, 
communication regarding your class will be sent out directly to those enrolled. 

CERC  
The Jordan Community Education Center (CERC) will be closed beginning November 
20, 2020 through December 18, 2020.   

Memberships During Closure: 

● If you are a month-to-month member at the CERC, we will be putting a hold on 
your membership. We will extend your expiration based on the length of time 
that we are closed. 

● If you have an annual membership at the Community Center, we will extend 
your expiration based on the length of time that we are closed. 

While we understand that this is an inconvenience, it is important to do our part to help 
slow the spread of COVID-19. We encourage everyone to find ways to exercise. We 
believe that staying active, while keeping your social distance, can play a big role in 
good mental and physical health during this stressful time. 

We understand that we may not have answered all your questions. Please reach out by 
calling 952-492-6211 to talk with us. We will continue to assess this situation as it evolves 
and provide updates. 

Thank you, 
Your CERC Staff 

 

https://mn.gov/governor/assets/EO%2020-99%20Final%20%28003%29_tcm1055-454294.pdf

